TOWN OF DAUPHIN ISLAND TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING MARCH 3, 2022

The Town of Dauphin Island Town Council met for a Public Hearing at 2:00 p.m. on March 3, 2022 in the Council Chambers. In addition to the Town Council there were others in attendance on ZOOM and Facebook.

Town Clerk Wanda Sandagger called roll. A record of the results is as follows:

Councilmember Gene Fox	Present
Councilmember Trey Alderman	Absent
Councilmember Earle Connell	Absent
Councilmember Rich Colberg	Present
Councilmember Clinton Collier	Present
Mayor Jeff Collier	Present

This meeting was for the purpose of receiving comments on the proposed East End Restoration project and associated mean High Tide Line.

Lee Vail voiced his concerns and thanked the town for pursuing the project. He stated that DeSoto Landing was in a different situation than the east subdivision. He wants to sign off and encourage neighbors to do the same. He also asked that the town continue to support and keep communication open with the residents. If he is asked to give up any of his land will he be informed what will be on the property?

Audubon Place HOA supports project.

A motion was made by Gene Fox and seconded by Rich Colberg to adjourn. Motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted:

Wanda Sandagger, Town Clerk

ATTESTED TO:

Jeff Collier, Mayor

Town Council Public Hearing March 2, 2020